
2022 Frequently Asked Questions

Please contact us if you have any additional questions or concerns at 518-694-3400 or frontdesk@greentechhigh.org

My son is a returning student do I have to do anything?

If you sent in the requested documentation for your return student he is all set for the upcoming school year! A welcome 
back package will be mailed home.
Has my 6th or 9th grader been accepted for the 2022-2023 school year ?

We are still reviewing applications and hope to have an answer very soon!

I received a letter for Orientation, does that mean my son was accepted?

No, all students who applied are told to attend Orientation. If your son is indeed accepted we don’t want him to fall 
behind by not attending Orientation.
What if I we didn’t attend the Student and Parent Orientation ?

If you missed the Mandatory Parent and Student Orientation and you haven’t already reached out to the Front Desk, 
please contact them as soon as possible! 
How will I know my son is accepted?

You will receive a formal acceptance package that will include the 2022-2023 school calendar, acceptance letter, school 
supplies list and information for uniform purchasing via mail. 
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